
Toowoomba Royal Trophy is presented to the Best of Breed at the Toowoomba Royal each year. 

The original trophy for the best of Breed at the Toowoomba Royal was donated by the clubs 
founding president, Vince Allen. 

On retirement of this trophy the Etosha Nikazi Memorial was donated by Ch Chilolo Boomerang in 
memory of his grandsire “Broozer” who won Best of Breed at the Toowoomba Royal Show from 
1981 to 1988. 

On retirement of the Etosha Nikazi Memorial the Club opted to continue the tradition by 
establishing the Toowoomba Royal  Shield.  

The trophy will be presented in the ring by the judge where agreed by the host association. Where 
the winner is a non-member, the trophy will be recovered ringside and retained by the club. 

 


